Catherine Cline

From: Elizabeth Brehm

Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 6:22 PM
To: Catherine Cline

Subject: FW: Astrid's Story Follow Up

From: Gretchen Elgersma <gelgersma@sirillp.com>
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 9:23 PM

To: Elizabeth Brehm <ebrehm@sirillp.com>
Subject: Fw: Astrid's Story Follow Up

Hi Elizabeth,

Consent to share Astrid's story (see email below from Astrid's mother Desiree Tanguma)

Gretchen Elgersma, PA-C, Medical Paralegal

Siri | Glimstad

745 Fifth Avenue
Suite 500
New York, NY 10151

Main: 212-532-1091
Facsimile: 646-417-5967

www.sirillp.com

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for the sole use of the intended recipient.
Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies.

From: Desiree Tanguma <des83nic@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 8:15 PM

To: Gretchen Elgersma <gelgersma@sirillp.com>
Subject: Re: Astrid's Story Follow Up

Hello. Yes, you can share Astrid's story with them. If they want to contact us, they can. We have an outbreak of Covid at
our house right now, so we're all just resting.

Thank you,
Desiree Nesloney

On Mon, Aug 15, 2022, 9:41 AM Gretchen Elgersma <gelgersma@sirillp.com> wrote:




Hi Desiree,

| hope this email finds you well. Attached is the letter we sent to the FDA back in January containing Astrid's
story.

The HighWire ran Maddie’s story last week (https://thehighwire.com/videos/rigged-maddies-story/) and is
considering doing a follow-up segment to show that Maddie is not alone. We would like permission to share
the details of Astrid's story with the HighWire and to share the letter we sent. Additionally, if you are
interested in speaking directly with the team at the HighWire about Astrid, please let me know and we can
share that with ICAN.

Please email me back to confirm that we have permission to share the letter publicly through the HighWire
and/or through ICAN.

Regards,

Gretchen Elgersma, PA-C, Medical Paralegal

Siri | Glimstad

745 Fifth Avenue
Suite 500
New York, NY 10151

Main: 212-532-1091
Facsimile: 646-417-5967

www.sirillp.com

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for the sole use of the intended recipient.
Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies.



